Exhibit H - HOA Approval

%‘;x,va:[ AERONAUTICAL COMMUNITY

December 6, 2021

Attention: Mr. & Mrs. Holloway
2420 Greenbriar Blvd.
Wellington, Florida 33414

RE: Approval of new hanger

Dear Mark & Trish,

We are pleased to inform you that the Wellington Aero Club POA, INC. has reviewed
your plans for the new hanger.

The Wellington Aero Club POA, Inc. has approved the revised plans as they meet the
current Wellington Aero Club WECC/ARC guidelines. We will need the landscape and
irrigation plans once you have obtained the VOW approval for the new hanger. We will
review those plans and provide final approval in order for commencement of your
project.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best,

/s/ Julle Barnett

Julie Barnett, LCAM
For the Wellington Aero POA, INC.
julie.barnett@wellingtonaeroclub.com

561-793-AERO
13860 Wellington Trace #38-186
Wellington, FL 33414



